Pension E-lert





CTPF Urges Members to Switch to Direct Deposit

Dear CTPF Member,

You are receiving this communication because you currently receive your payment via paper check.

Given the uncertainties with the COVID-19 outbreak, CTPF is advising all members who receive benefit checks to sign up for direct deposit as soon as possible in an effort to ensure timely benefit payments. To initiate direct deposit, you must complete and return CTPF Form 425 with the required documentation. Forms must be received by April 15, 2020, or sooner for May benefit payments. Given the current uncertainty, we encourage you to send in your form as soon as possible.

Click here to download CTPF's Direct Deposit Form.

Submit Forms Electronically

Complete and submit your form by Fax 312.641.7185 or email a .pdf to imaging@ctpf.org as soon as possible.

Please know that we are doing our best to make decisions in the best interest of our staff, our members, and the public. We are grateful for your understanding and cooperation as we navigate this crisis.